Joel Herbert

From: fehlbie@optusnet.com.au

Sent: Sunday, 9 September 2018 10:13 AM

To: Joel Herbert

Subject: Objection to Wahroonga Estate Development
Attachments: NSW Planning Document.docx

Hello Joel,

Please find attached my objection to the Wahroonga Estate development.

| don’t know how the Education Department or the Department of State Planning can see that this development in
its current state be permissible and | hope the numerous issues in the attached letter that the number of objections
bring to light the significant community concern and help you in rejecting this application.

Kind Regards

Nathan Fehlberg



